
Chapel Chat 
The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

 Issue 82     Circulation:  159    Date: Friday 3rd July  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Another week has flown by and 

our very different run up to the 

summer break continues. It has 

been lovely to see some of the 

children who are in school via our 

virtual assembly each Friday this week we discussed 

how important it was to respect each other and 

celebrate the differences that we all have—this is 

what makes us special! Why not ask your child about 

the story of Frockodile? 

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Returning to school in September 2020 

The government guidance for our return to school 

was published yesterday. As I am sure you can 

imagine there are lots of elements to this. The 

guidance does state that all children in all year groups 

should return to school in September unless there is a 

local lockdown in place. Our priority of course 

remains the safety of our children, staff and their 

families and we have started our planning so that 

everyone knows arrangements for September before 

the school year ends on 21st July.  

Year 1 children taking part 

in Maths activities and 

measuring the plants they 

are growing. 

Free School Meals 

We want to make sure as many eligible pupils as 

possible are claiming their free school meals, and we 

want to make it as easy as possible for parents.  

Free school meals offer a healthy, wide selection of 

options for your child at lunch time and can save 

families approximately £460 per year. If your child is 

in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and already has school 

meals, check to see if your 

child will continue to 

receive free school 

meals when they are 

older by applying.  

 

If you are unsure as to whether your child is eligible 

then you should apply anyway- this way you can 

ensure that your child is not missing out!   

The link to access the online portal is here:   

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-pupil-

support/apply-free-school-meals  

This is also the only way in which we can arrange for 

the school meal vouchers to be provided during the 

Summer holidays.  

School Website 

Visiting the school website is the best way to ensure 

you know exactly what is happening in school.  

www.chapelstleonards.eschools.co.uk 

Home learning for next week is Week 13.  

Lincolnshire Co-op Community Champions 

We are raising money for school through 

the Co-op Community Champions 

programme. Co-op members vote for us 

here: https://www.lincolnshire.coop/

community-voting/community-

champions-vote-2020 or follow the QR code. 

School Uniform 

All of the details you need to know for buying school 

uniform are on our school website under the 

‘Parents’ tab or follow the QR code on your Smart 

Phone.  

There are some guidance documents so you know 

the arrangements for buying uniform.  
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